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Tēnā koe  

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST  

I refer to your official information request of 10 August 2023 for: 

A list of all events the ministry has held or had some responsibility for hosting that cost in 
excess of $10,000 over the past year? Can the total cost for each of these events please 
be provided, along with a breakdown of what contributed to the costs? It would be helpful 
to also know the business purpose or justification for each event as well. 

Manatū Wāhine, Ministry for Women have not hosted any events in the last 12 months 

costing more than $10,000.  

Please note that this response, with your personal details redacted, may be published on the 

Ministry’s website. If you have any concerns or comments related to this, please let us know 

by emailing ministerialservicing@women.govt.nz, within two weeks of the date of this letter. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 

or freephone 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Maxine Shortland 

Director, Corporate Services (Acting)
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